
Dear Parents,

We are so pleased to have your student at Brighton Hall this year!

Please take a few minutes to review your family’s commitment to our tax-deductible 
Family Pledge Program. This program eliminates the need for mandatory fundraising 
efforts, such as magazine and gift wrap sales, and allows 100% of your donation to 
benefi t students directly.

The Family Pledge Program is an essential part of Brighton Hall’s success, which is why 
we’re aiming for 100% participation this year. Your contribution, along with pledges from 
the rest of our community, helps bridge the gap between what we charge for tuition and 
what it actually costs to educate each student. Not only that, achieving 100% participation 
makes us eligible for certain grants.

Does your employer offer Corporate Matching Funds for Nonprofi ts?  If the answer 
is yes, you can double your donation by simply introducing Brighton Hall to your employer!  
Your contributions are 100% tax deductible, and we’ll provide you with a letter of 
confi rmation for tax purposes. You may choose to make an ongoing monthly contribution 
or a single lump sum gift each year… it’s up to you! We only ask that you be as generous 
as you’re able, since every pledge makes such an enormous difference.

Please complete and return the enclosed Pledge form to school offi ce by our 
Thanksgiving break.

We hope you and your family are enjoying the school year as much as we are, and we 
thank you in advance for your generous support of Brighton Hall!

Thank you,

Angie Peiris

Director, Brighton Hall 
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